Seacoast Science Center <k.provazza@sscnh.org>

3/27/2020 9:08 AM

Blue Notes: Special Edition

To s.borne@comcast.net



News and Notes from the Seacoast Science Center

March 2020

The Center will remain closed to the public until the health risk has declined.

Learn about our temporary closure, reopening plans, and how we are keeping our animals safe.



Dear Seacoast Science Center Family,

There has never been a more critical time to make a contribution to Seacoast Science Center.

Instead of welcoming 30,000 excited school children for their unforgettable spring field trip program - many of whom would be seeing the ocean for the first time – we are closed to all visitors because of the COVID-19 public health emergency.

It costs Seacoast Science Center over \$125,000 every month we are closed.

Even though our doors are closed, we are still hard at work. Our animals need to be cared for and the aquaria systems maintained. We are still actively engaged in protecting and rescuing marine mammals across hundreds of miles of coast. And, our educators are providing new online resources to support athome learning, empower children to investigate nature, and help families find respite from today's challenges.

We are dedicated to continuing to support our community in every way we can during this crisis, but it is hitting us hard.

We need your donation to get us through.

We've set up a Seacoast Science Center Emergency Fund on GoFundMe to make giving easy. Please help us ensure that our doors reopen by giving and sharing our message today. We have so much more important work to do.

Ti Gllan Milde Kato Kann

Jim Chase

Allan Waterfield Nichole Rutherford Kate Leavitt

Karen Provazza

President/CEO Board Chair

Vice President

Director of Mission

Director of Marketing

Donate to the Seacoast Science Center Emergency Fund

Other ways you can help

Become a member or renew your membership.

Your year-long membership will start or extend from the date we reopen.

Follow us on social media and share, share!

Seacoast Science Center Facebook
SSC Marine Mammal Rescue Facebook
Seacoast Science Center Instagram

New! Your Learning Connection

An activities resource for at-home and outdoor learning.









GET OUTSIDE!

OUR OCEAN

STEM ACTIVITIES

Even though our doors are closed, we're still here to connect you to the inspirational powers of nature and engage you in learning. Each week, we'll add new lessons, activities, and resources to our Your Learning Connection
page to support at-home learning, empower children to investigate nature, and help families find respite from today's challenges. Watch your inbox for weekly announcements of newly added activities.

Program and Event Updates

Here is the current status of our upcoming programs and events:

Right Whale Roadshow: Now a virtual experience and online discussion! April 9, 6-7pm **Registration required**; space limited.

April Vacation Camp: Cancelled.

Marine Mammal Rescue Volunteer Training: rescheduled for May 28, 6-9pm *This event is full.*

Summer Camp: Registration open

Rescue Run: Race for Marine Mammals and Kids Fun Run: Rescheduled to Sunday, October 4, 9am

Night at the Museum: Splash and Bubbles: Cancelled; Reschedule date

TBD

Homeschool Program: Rocky Shore Exploration: Registration open

Monday, May 4, 2020, 2-4pm

World Ocean Day Family Festival: Scheduled for June 7, 10am-2pm, details

to come.

Sippn' for Seals: Reschedule date TBD

Homeschool Program: Nature Rocks! Odiorne's Natural & Social History:

Registration open

Monday, June 15, 1-3pm

Atlantic Grill Music by the Sea: Ticket sales open

July 9, 16, 20, 30, 6-8:30pm

SSC

Copyright © 2020 Seacoast Science Center, All rights reserved.

Master list segmented into Groups, Imported from NEON

Our mailing address is: Seacoast Science Center 570 Ocean Blvd, Rye, NH Rye, NH 03870

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.